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Information Notice 

 
 

 
Bulletin d’information 

Effective July 1st, 2018, the Gaming, Liquor and 
Security Licensing Branch (GLSL) of the 
Department of Justice and Public Safety will no 
longer be able to accommodate walk-in service or 
accept the payment of fees at 364 Argyle Street, 
Fredericton.   
 
 
All payments for licences, registrations and/or 
permits must be forwarded via mail or in-person to 
any Service New Brunswick (SNB) location.  
Please see SNB’s website for a complete listing of 
locations: http://www.snb.ca/e/2000/2001e.asp 
 
 
 
This change will impact the method of payment of 
all licensing, registration and permit fees. However, 
application forms may continue to be submitted to 
any SNB location or sent via mail, fax or email to 
the following address: 
 

 
Department of Justice and Public Safety 

Gaming, Liquor and Security Licensing Branch 
P.O. Box 6000 
Fredericton, NB 

E3B 5H1 
Fax: (506) 453-3044 

Email: DPS-MSP.Information@gnb.ca 
 
 
GLSL is committed to minimizing disruptions and 
ensuring service continuity. Should you have any 
questions, please contact the GLSL Branch at 
(506) 453-7472 or email DPS-
MSP.Information@gnb.ca. 
 
 

À compter du 1er juillet 2018, la Direction de la 
réglementation des jeux, des alcools et de la 
sécurité du ministère de la Justice et de la Sécurité 
publique ne sera plus en mesure d’offrir des 
services au comptoir ni d’accepter le paiement des 
droits à son bureau situé au 364, rue Argyle, à 
Fredericton.   

 
Tous les droits relatifs aux licences, aux inscriptions 
et aux permis devront être payés par la poste ou en 
personne à un bureau de Service Nouveau-
Brunswick (SNB).   Veuillez consulter le site Web 
de SNB pour obtenir une liste complète des 
bureaux de SNB : 
http://www.snb.ca/f/2000/2001f.asp 
 
Ce changement a une incidence sur le mode de 
paiement de tous les droits de licence, d’inscription 
et de permis. Toutefois, il demeure possible 
d’envoyer les formulaires de demande à n’importe 
quel bureau de SNB ou par la poste, par télécopieur 
ou par courriel à l’adresse suivante :  

 
Ministère de la Justice et de la Sécurité publique 
Direction de la réglementation des jeux, des alcools 

et de la sécurité 
C. P. 6000 

Fredericton (Nouveau-Brunswick)  
E3B 5H1 

Télécopieur : 506 453-3044 
Courriel : DPS-MSP.Information@gnb.ca 

 
La Direction de la réglementation des jeux, des 
alcools et de la sécurité est déterminée à limiter les 
perturbations et à assurer la continuité du service.  
Si vous avez des questions, veuillez communiquer 
avec la Direction par téléphone au 506-453-7472 ou 
par courriel à l’adresse DPS-
MSP.Information@gnb.ca.  
 

 



Revised January 2018 Page 2 of 3 

 
 
 
Special Events Information 
 
LIN: 0512  
 
Special events licences are issued to corporations, organizations, cities, towns or villages.  The public event must be 
conducted for the advancement of charitable, educational or community objectives.  The event must also be of 
provincial, national or international significance or a public event designated by a municipality as an event of municipal 
significance for example community festivals, major sporting events.  An event shall be conducted without the intention 
of commercial or personal gain or profit.  These events are open to the public and advertising is permitted. An 
organization wishing to hold this type of event is permitted to have 2 events in any one year; however not more than one 
licence will be issued to any one community on any one date. 
 

The fees associated with a special events licence are: 

� $100 per day 
 

Conditions for obtaining a special events licence 

A completed application form is required, in addition to the following: 

� Letter from your Regional Service Commission to obtain zoning authorization for this type of activity. 

OR 

 For premises located within a city, town or village, contact your municipal office. 

� A letter from the Office of the Fire Marshal, the Department of Justice and Public Safety or Local Fire Prevention 
Inspectors approving all buildings and/or tents to be used and stating maximum occupancy levels for each. 

� Department of Health requires sites to have available 1 washroom per 50 people.  For further information, 
please consult with your local Health Protection Branch. 

� A letter from the festival committee giving the applicant the authority to make application and to sign on behalf of 
the festival committee. 

� A list of persons who will be involved in the events such as waiters, security personnel, policing personnel and 
local enforcement agencies. 

� A schedule of all liquor licensed events, taking place during the festival, showing date, time, place, etc. 

� A list of prices (subject to the minimum pricing regulations) to be charged for beer, wine, and spirits. 

� Advertising copy. 

� Sample of admission ticket, if applicable. 

� All liquor must be purchased through Alcool NB Liquor. (No homemade alcoholic products or BYOB are 
permitted at the event). 

� Liquor sold must be poured into plastic glassware and not sold in opened or capped bottles or by the case. 
Cans, however are acceptable. 

� No spirits, wine or beer is to be removed from the licensed area. 

� A copy of the licence must be presented to Alcool NB Liquor outlet for the purchase and delivery of liquor 
products. 

� Leftover liquor products may be dealt with in one of the following ways: 

1. take home for personal consumption 
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2. may be resold to a licensee. (List of inventory must be approved by Minister of Justice and Public Safety 
prior to the sale) 

3. returned to Alcool NB Liquor, any unopened portion, for refund.  Prior to returning unopened inventory, a 
letter requesting permission to return the liquor must be forwarded to the address below accompanied 
by a list of the inventory for return.  Upon receipt of the approval, any unopened cases of beer, bottles of 
wine or spirits may be returned to the Alcool NB Liquor outlet where the liquor was purchased. 

� Hours of liquor service - Sales can start at 11:00 a.m. but must end at 2:00 a.m. the following day.  A tolerance 
period of 30 minutes, beyond 2:00 a.m., is allowed to give patrons time to consume their beverage.  At 2:30 a.m. 
the premises must be vacated. 

� Persons under the age of nineteen may attend the function however the licensee must put measures in place to 
ensure that liquor is not sold or consumed by anyone under the legal age. 

 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Department of Justice and Public Safety 
Community Safety Division 
Gaming, Liquor and Security Licensing Branch 
P. O. Box 6000 
Fredericton, NB E3B 5H1 
 
Telephone:  (506) 453-7472 
Fax:  (506) 453-3044 
Email: DPS-MSP.Information@gnb.ca 
 
 
 


